
July 2014 !
Dear Praying Friends, !
“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that we ask or think, according to the 
power that worketh in us, Unto him be glory in the church by Christ Jesus throughout all ages, world 
without end. Amen.”  We are so thankful for how the Lord is working in us to glorify His name.  He is 
supplying and showing Himself mightily. !
Recently, we were in Memphis, TN and a couple gave us $2,000 to use for whatever we needed! Praise the 
Lord for them.  Two days later, the Lord led us to a man that had a 12’ fiberglass boat and a 15 hp motor for 
sale.  He wanted $1,500 for it.  We told him that we were only looking for a motor and asked if he would 
just sell the motor to us.  He said no, but I began talking to him about the Lord and our ministry.  He asked a 
lot of questions, and I was able to present the Gospel to him.  He did not receive the Lord, but said his wife 
went to a small Baptist church and he would like to talk to her pastor.  The seed was planted!  He then went 
in the house and came back out saying he would sell us the motor, boat, trailer, trolling motor, boat paddles, 
anchors, and gas cans for $800.00. WOW!  So now, we have an even better boat than the aluminum one that 
my brother was going to give me, along with the other things.  God is so good!  We were also able to 
purchase the tent and shower house we will need when we arrive on Nukuoro, along with the hitch and gas 
for towing the boat back to Greenville.  The trailer hitch on our car has been a wonderful blessing in hauling 
barrels to the container.  We cannot thank the Lord enough for His provision.    !
Many things have been graciously given to us by you, God’s people, but there is still much to do.  If we are 
to leave in October, as planned, we will need to raise the shipping fees for the container, our own airfare, 
and some needed supplies.  The cost to ship the container is around $10,000!  The cost for plane tickets is 
almost $4,000!  The cost of the remaining supplies to put on the container is approximately $4,000!  At this 
time, we have about 20% of this money.  These seem like impossible amounts, but we know that God has a 
plan to bring this about.  Please pray earnestly with us for these needs.   !
Any church or individual desiring to help may send funds to World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, 
P. O. Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086. Please mark them for the Peeler Travel to Nukuoro fund.   !
Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.  We are so excited to be in God’s plan to bring the people 
of Nukuoro to a saving knowledge of Jesus Christ.   !
In His Service, 
Jack & Melinda


